

# Remember to check out our website:

www.corrie.tameside.sch.uk

To see this newsletter in colour on our website

E-mail: admin@corrie.tameside.sch.uk

Tel: 0161-336-2242

# The Golden Rules The Golden Rules We are kind and gentle We are prepared for the school day We work hard We look after property We listen to people

Whole School

attendance tar-

get for this year

# Dates for your Diary!

#### Friday 16th February-School closes for Half Term

Monday 26th February- School Re-Opens

Thursday 1st March- World Book Day

Monday 5th March- Waste Week

Thursday 8th March- Women's Independence Day- Pamper Session

Friday 9th March- 3EA Assembly

Wednesday 14th March- Nursery Learning Journey

Wednesday 14th March-Parents Evening KS1 & KS2

Thursday 14th March-Parents Evening-KS1 7 KS2

Friday 16th March- 3P Assembly

Thursday 22nd March- Corries Got Talent

Friday 23rd March-Sports Relief

Friday 23rd March-Wizard Learner Assembly

Monday 26th March- ECO- What's under your feet!

Wednesday 28th March- Easter Assembly KS1 & KS2 St Marys

Thursday 29th March-School Closes for Easter



This years attendance so far is 94.5%

is 97%

## **Art News**

On Thursday 8 of February, me, Noah, Blessing, Araj, Skyla, Rija, Emma and Jacob went to an art competition at Stockport Grammar School. We were showcasing our self portraits. There were 17 schools there so it was a big honour to go. It started at 6:30 and ended at 7:00 it was fun we got free hot chocolate, cookies and flapjacks. There were prizes for 1st 2nd and 3<sup>rd</sup> place and the competition was really high. And out of everybody I won! I won a deluxe art set a sketch book and some pastels so I can carry on my art.

Fraser Wilson 5W

#### **ParentMail**

If you haven't already please let us have an up to date email address so we can keep you informed of events happening at Corrie Primary. You can download the Corrie App, to download the app search for Corrie Primary School Denton in either the Apple App Store or Google Play Store

# Reminder

We would like to invite all parents, carers or family members to a free online safety workshop at Corrie Primary at 2.30pm on Monday 26th February 2018.

### Career and Aspiration Week

As part of Career and Aspiration week the children had the opportunity to interview a range of visitors about their jobs including a plastics technologist, a meteorologist, a midwife, the police and fire service. They also enjoyed watching a magic show by Wacky Woody a children's magician and they learned about working with animals by taking part in activities with Steven 'the bug man' from Wild Workshops.

Thank you to those parents that gave up their time to speak to the children and helped to make the week a success.





 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$ 

# **Reception News**

In Reception the children learnt all about Shrove Tuesday and what it meant. They took part in a
 range of activities including investigating a pancake sensory tray, writing recipes and making pretend
 and real pancakes.





\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*



# Message from the Head...

We have had a lovely half term with lots of parents in school taking part in careers and aspiration week, the children have really enjoyed listening to and asking questions about all the different careers of all the visitors. We have enjoyed some fantastic class assemblies and it has been great to share the childrens work with you all afterwards at tea and toast. We ended the term with excellent citizen awards, a celebration on children who have really stood out as role models this half term. Have a restful holiday and lets hope for some warmer weather when we return to school.

Mrs Cartledge